

Issue 21 - 22nd February 2018

YEAR 3 HEATHY EATING TOPIC: We are currently in the middle of our Healthy Eating Project and Furness General Hospital chefs Tracey and Annette have already come into school to make healthy smoothies. The children have been invited to Furness General Hospital canteen on Monday 5th March to make the food for the lunchtime customers. If you are free that day why not buy a dinner in the canteen, sit with your children and see the fantastic healthy food they have cooked. The restaurant opens its doors at 11.45am.

YEAR 5 SWIMMING: Year 5 will be swimming this half term starting tomorrow Friday 23rd February. Please ensure that your child has their kit in school each Friday along with their £2.00 payment. Thankyou



CHILDREN ARRIVNG AT SCHOOL: Please can we ask that children responsible for doing a job in class before the start of the school day can we ask they do not arrive at school until 8.40am. We have a number of children arriving before this time and cannot allow them in due to Health & Safety regulations regarding supervision before this time. Thank you

WORK SHOW AFTERNOON: Please note that Year 3 and Year 4 work show afternoon has changed to next Tuesday 27th February at 2.00pm. Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.

A reminder that **Year 5 & 6** children would like to invite you on Monday 26th ruary at 2.00pm.

Refreshments will be served. We look forward to seeing you.

Thank you



SCHOOL TRIP PAYMENTS: A reminder that the Year 5 trip to Coniston needs to be paid in full by next Friday 2nd March 2018.

Year 6 The next instalment of £60.00 for the Year 6 Edinburgh Trip is due by **Mon-day 12th March 2018**.

Thank you.

Please see	overleat	tor	more	news	and	the	menu	tor	next	week	

WORLD BOOK DAY: We will be celebrating World Book Day next Thursday 1st March. Children can come to school dressed as a character from a book or wear their pyjamas/onesies. Your child has been given a £1 Book Token to use towards buying a book. Children are invited to bring cakes on this day to sell and raise funds for our school. We would like to thank you once again for your continued support.





M & M Productions will be in school on the morning of Friday 2nd March performing 'Peter Pan'. School will subsidise the cost but we would really appreciate a donation of £2.00 towards the cost. Previous years school have covered the cost of the production but unfortunately we are unable to do this every year. We do really appreciate your support and contributions. Thank you

MEALS FOR WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 26th FEBRUARY 2018

TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY							
Cottage Pie Or Beans on Toast	Roast Gammon Or Sweet Tomato Pasta	Homemade Lasagne Or Fish Stars	Beef Burger Or Veggie Burger							
A choice of Jacket Potatoes and Baguettes with various fillings and salad available daily.										
All the above are served with a selection of potato / vegetables and breads.										
Pineapple upside- down cake	Carrot Cake	lce-cream & Fresh Fruit Salad	Ginger Biscuit							
	Cottage Pie Or Beans on Toast A choice of Jacket Potatoes All the above are serve Pineapple upside- down cake	Cottage Pie Or Or Sweet Tomato Pasta Beans on Toast A choice of Jacket Potatoes and Baguettes with various fill All the above are served with a selection of potato / Carrot Cake down cake	Cottage Pie Or Or Sweet Tomato Pasta A choice of Jacket Potatoes and Baguettes with various fillings and salad available daily. All the above are served with a selection of potato / vegetables and breads. Pineapple upside- Carrot Cake Ice-cream & Fresh Fruit Salad							

Any concerns about allergens or special dietary needs please ask a member of staff or see the school website http://victoriaacademy.org.uk/School Meals.html